
Hello P-3 Parents, 
 
Although we have not had a full week of school as of yet, the P-3 students are quickly becoming 
'"Professional Preschoolers". They are settling into our simple routines and procedures, and 

morning drop off is now a smooth transition. (Well, for the most part, ).  They have 
experienced P.E in the gym, Music Class with Miss Joan, and greatly enjoyed our own 
preschool play yard.  
 
The Preschoolers have loved our time with "Chicka Chicka Boom Boom".  We wrapped up our 
unit with a fun art project where the students glued the letters of their name "up the coconut 
tree". This alphabet classic by Bill Martin, Jr. never gets old! 
 
Next week we will jump into our IB unit of study," We Have Friends at School".  This unit allows 
us to practice different ways to build friendships, delve into cooperative play, and learn to 
problem-solve.  We facilitate this by demonstrating kindness, sharing toys, and getting along 
with our classmates. We will practice how to say, "Can I play?" ; "You can use it when I am 
done!"; and "I am sorry".  We will also practice how to say, "Help, please", and "May I be 
excused?" after eating. Additionally, we will explore the changing season, check on the 
scarecrow in the St. Luke Learning Garden, and will learn about autumn apples.  The fun 
awaits! 
 
Dates to remember: 
 
9/17/2020: ​Parent's Club Zoom Meeting (7:00 p.m) 
 
9/25/2020: ​Drive-In Movie Night "TOY STORY" ​(​School lot, 6:30 p.m.) 
 
10/28/2020: ​St. Luke-a-thon (TBD) 
 
-- 
Mary Halvorson 
 
3-year-old Preschool Teacher / PM Kindergarten 
206.542.1133 x109 
www.stlukeshoreline.org 
Email hours are Mon-Fri, 8am - 3pm 
 
Igniting hope, one light, many candles 
 
Mission: ​ ​Through inquiry and reflection, we educate globally-minded citizens who live 
the love of Jesus. ​ ​We are inquiring minds, hearts for Jesus, and hands for service. 

http://www.stlukeshoreline.org/


 


